
. . FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL. CORRESPONDDIC&: TO 
THE FEDERAL. RESERVE BOARD 

WASHINGTON 

X-9457 

January 21, 1936. 

Dear Sir: 

For your information, you are advised 

that in response to a request from one of the 

Federal reserve banks the Board s~~ted that 

it had no objection to the sending of copies 

of the Board's letter to Mr. Awalt of January 

10, 1956, X-9424, to all member banks in the 

district, but requested that the X number be 

omitted from such copies. 

Very truly yours, 

Chester Morrill, 
Secretary. 

TO THE GOVERUORS OF ALL FEDERAL 
RESERVE BANKS EXCEPT SAN FRANCISCO 
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